
 
A place where we all belong. 
 

 
 

383 Birch Street North, Timmins ON P4N 6E8 
 [T] 705-268-7443   [F] 705-267-3590   [W] www.ncdsb.on.ca 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Class of 2025 Celebrates Their Graduation 
Thursday, June 26, 2025:  

The O’Gorman High School family gathered at St. Anthony’s Cathedral 
for the Grade 12 Graduation beginning with a Mass, celebrated by 
Bishop Poitras.   Following the Mass, the conferring of diplomas took 
place and the presentation of many student awards and bursaries were 
presented to deserving student recipients. 

Kelly Ann Marks, OHS Guidance Counsellor commented, “The entire 
staff is incredibly proud of the accomplishments of the Class of 2025. We 
extend our heartfelt congratulations to each graduate and wish them 
continued success in their chosen paths, along with a future filled with 
hope, purpose, and happiness.”  
 

The O’Gorman High School class of 2025 consists of 71 Grade 12 graduates.  

“The Class of 2025 has been a resilient and dedicated group of students,” said Sean Robertson, Principal 
of O’Gorman High School. “Over the past four years, they have grown into young adults who lead with 
confidence, perseverance, and a strong sense of purpose. They have supported one another, embraced 
new challenges, and shown a genuine desire to make their school and community a better place. 

As they now prepare to move forward into the world—whether through further studies, work, or new 
opportunities—we believe they will continue to be agents of positive change. Their actions, both big and 
small, have the potential to shape a brighter future for all of us. We are proud of all they have 
accomplished and excited to see how they will leave their mark on the world.” 
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For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-
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